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The Boys & Girls Club of Pasco County Will Be 

August’s Featured Charity at Pasco Tax 

Collector’s Office 
 

During the month of August 2021, the Boys & Girls Club of Pasco 

County will be the featured charitable organization at all five tax 

collector locations in Pasco.  The goal of the Boys & Girls Club of Pasco 

County is to help young people reach their full potential as productive, 

responsible, and caring members of their community.  A vast majority 

of participants come from single-parent homes and live at or below the 

poverty level. The Club provides not only a safe environment for youth 

to socialize, even more importantly it assists in mentoring students who 

need academic assistance to succeed in school and ultimately in life. 

“The Boys & Girls Clubs of Pasco County provide a service that is 

needed and appreciated by thousands of students in our local 

communities,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “It is an honor to 

feature The Clubs as our Charity-of-the-Month in August.  It is our hope 

that our very generous community will once again dig deep and donate 

whenever they complete a transaction at any of our five locations.” 



For more information about the charitable giving programs at the Pasco 

Tax Collector’s Office, please contact Assistant Tax Collector Greg 

Giordano at 727-847-8179 or visit www.pascotaxes.com  If you would 

like to make a donation to this or any other featured charity please feel 

free to mail your donation to the tax collector’s office at the following 

address: Tax Collector Mike Fasano, P.O. Box 276, Dade City, 

FL  33526.  Please note on your check’s memo line “Boys & Girls Club” 

to indicate that you are supporting this charitable giving drive. 
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